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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
10th:    Report Cards 
11th:  Donkey Basketball 
13-14th:   Parent/Teacher Conference 
15th-17th:   Fall Break 
23rd:  Picture Retakes/Class Pictures 
24th:  PVO Halloween Dance 
 

 

Storybook Pumpkin Patch:  Entries can be 
brought to the library the week of Oct. 27th.  
Judging will be Oct. 30th.  Viewing will be Oct. 
31st.  All pumpkins must go home on the 31st.   

 

Donkey Basketball will be Oct. 11 @ 7:30 in new 

gym.  This is an exciting fundraiser for 6th grade 

graduation.  Tickets can be purchased in advance.    

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 

2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

Reminder to parents:  A yearly art fee 
of $3 is required by all students.  If 
you have not paid this fee this year, 
please do so as soon as possible.  
Thank you-Mrs. Lane 

PVO has a celebration club.  You can have 
your child’s locker decorated for birthdays, 
half birthdays, special announcements, 
recognition, awards, encouragement, 
holidays, just because, etc.  Forms are 
available at the front desk!!!  

 Greetings, 

I hope you all are doing well, enjoying some cooler temperatures and getting ready for all 

the fall festivities.  I want to start out by thanking those who are working hard to get their 

child to school on time.  It is so helpful when everyone is on time and ready for class.  While I 

thank you for all your efforts to be early there is a point when it becomes too early.  Arriving 

before 7:50 am is simply too early.  Students are not supposed to be in the building before 

8am.  We are having more and more arriving before 7:50am and the 15-20 students that are 

coming early are posing some issues like crowding and behavioral.  So please make sure you 

are not dropping your students off before 7:50 because there is no guarantee they will be 

able to get in the building and with the temperatures getting colder I would hate for them to 

have to wait out in the cold.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  Have a great 

weekend.  

Mr. Banker 

 

 

   


